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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 
 

                                                                                  Wednesday 27th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Transition to Secondary School Workshop for Parents 

 

At Bearwood we have been fortunate enough to be offered a workshop for parents with children who will be 

starting secondary school in September.  The course is being held at our school on Thursday 12th March 1pm- 

3pm. 

 

The Transition to Secondary School course is a 2 hour free course but you will need to enrol to attend, on the 

WEA website or you can call and book over the phone on 0300 3033464. 

 

Course outline: 

  

To promote principles of positive parenting of teens through discussion of: 

An engaging environment. 

Encouraging positive learning experiences. 

Assertive, authoritarian or permissive discipline. 

Realistic and logical expectations of behaviour. 

This 2 hour, free, course will explore the different methods of discipline we use when parenting teens. We 

will discuss brain development and changes in behaviour as a result of brain development, and changing 

attitudes and emotions in teenage children. We will discuss emotional changes and what parents can do to 

manage children's emotional behaviour. 

We will also explore and discuss how parents can more effectively manage gaming and screen obsessional 

behaviour and risky behaviour, and implementing behaviour contracts. 

 

If you are interested please register ASAP as without enough people attending, the course will be cancelled 

which would be a shame. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sally Wall  

Phone: 01202 590703 
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